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MESSAGE 
 

A Much Needed Venture to Unite Healthcare’s Diverse Branches 
 
India is a vast country with a varied healthcare topography. The knowledge and 
experience from the different corners of India is a treasure trove that can bring 
us to a better understanding of healthcare management in India. The synergy of 
a collective approach to healthcare and research is essential to innovate ideas 
and keep pace with medical developments and technology. 
 
The AHMP(I) - Association for Healthcare Management Professionals (India) is a 
well-thought out and necessary endeavour to bring Indian healthcare under one 
umbrella. It's Time to bring together physicians and healthcare management 
professionals from all branches of medicine to facilitate organised, proficient 
treatment and research is gargantuan and one that has been taken up by some 
of the most competent professionals I have had the pleasure of working with. 
Their Goal to achieve the pinnacle of serving India’s need for a coordinated and 
all-inclusive platform to collect and disseminate research, developments in 
health infrastructure and clinical care is indeed a praiseworthy enterprise. 
 
Sankara Nethralaya wishes the AHMP(I) the very best in this unique 
undertaking to incentivize India’s healthcare management and research. This 
association helps fill the need for a central meeting point that enriches the 
current environment of scientific curiosity and assisting healthcare 
professionals in fine-tuning their knowledge and in dispensing healthcare. 
 
AHPM(I) - May the endeavour to unite all healthcare specialities in India in the 
pursuit of the wellness and wellbeing of our fellow citizens bring you many 
accolades and blessings in the coming decades.  
 
Thanks and best wishes. 
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